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As a new academic year begins, the Student Activities office wishes for each of you 
a productive and rewarding year of study. A new edition of the ·campus Bulletin.will 
be issued each Monday, and we hope that you will take a copy for your information. 

Tuesday, September 3 

10:00 a.m. 

1:00 - 4:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, September 4 

10:00 a.m. 

8:00 - 10:00, 
10:30 12:00 noon 

• Thursday, September 5 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 - 12:00 noon 

Friday, September~ 

9:00 - 12:00 noon 

NOTICES: 

IDENTIFICATION CARDS: 

GYMNASIUM SCHEDULE: 

Monday: 
Tuesday: 

Wednesday: 
Thursday: 

Friday: 
Saturday 

Sunday: 

Chapel: Opening Convocation with President Randall Lolley 
delivering the address. Professors George Braswell and 
Richard Spencer will be installed by the signing of the 
Abstract of Principles. 

I.D. cards will be made in the conference room, second 
floor Mackie Hall. 

Chapel: (Schedule of speakers not available) 

I.D. cards will be made in Mackie Hall. 

Chapel: (Schedule of speakers not available) 

Make-up day for I.D. cards to be made, Mackie Hall 

Last chance for students to have I.D. cards made, second 
floor, Mackie Hall. 

With the beginning of the fall. semester and after Wednesday, 
September 4, I.D. cards will be required to check out books 
or other materials from the library. I.D. cards will be 
made this week, Tuesday through Friday in the conference 
room, second floor, Mackie Hall. The times for each day are 
printed above. 

During the fall semester, the gym will be open as follows: 

3:00-6:00 p.m. 
3:00 -
7:00 
3:00 
3:00 

6:00 p.m. 
9:00 p.m. (Family Night) 
6:00 p.m. 
6:00 p.m. 

7:00 - 9:00 p.m. (Ladies Night) 
3:00 - 6:00 p.m. 
CLOSED, except by request (contact Atheletic Director, 
Jim Sample). 
CL<15ED 

Equipment available for: basketball, football, volleyball, handball, raquet 
ball, badminton, horseshoes, ping pong, softball and weight lifting. 



ATTENTION ENTERING STUDENTS: 

COMING EVENT: 

Entering students will meet with their advisors 
at 10:00 a.m. Friday, September 6, 1974. Places 
for these conferences are posted on the bulletin 
board. • 

September 10, 1974 

Missionary Day address to be delivered by Dr. 
Warren Carr, pastor of Wake Forest Baptist Church, 
Winston-Salem, North Carolina 

All Bulletin material should reach the office of the Director of 
Student Activities, second floor, Mackie Hall, by Thursday noon of 
the week preceding the event to be noted_. Material may also be 
placed in the Student Activities box, second floor, administration 
building. 
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